From: West Hampstead NDF

Sent: 28 February 2018 16:45

To: Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi

Subject: Re: Urgent consultation - 2018/0164/P - 35 Achilles Road

2018/0164/P - 35 Achilles Road
The Fortune Green and West Hampstead NDF is not planning to comment on this application,
Regards Nick Jackson Co-Chair

On 28 February 2018 at 11:02, Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi _ wrote:

Dear Sirs,

| have an application which is due for decision next week, but realised you have not been
consulted. As a matter of urgency can | please have your comments by Wednesday 7t of March.
My sincere apologies for the late consult.

Link to the application is here
I look forward to your prompt response.
Kind regards,

Oluwaseyi Enirayetan
Planning Technician

Telephone: NN

Web: camden.gov.uk

2nd Floor
5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG
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